
Pupil Governors Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday 1st February 2022 

 
 

Class selected Library Books 

We were very excited to take delivery of the library books we 

ordered. We collected our books on behalf of our classmates 

and stamped them with the school stamp. We agreed to 

keep the books in our classrooms for the spring and summer 

term before they go into our school library. Mrs Gwilliam 

asked the governors to ask their teachers to put the books in 

a special place in the classroom. 

 

 

Sustainability Action by the Eco Warrior Team 

Members of the Eco Warrior team, Seth, Hannah and 

William, told us about the used school uniform sale they will 

be running after school on Friday 4th February. 

Items will be 50p - £2 or donations.  

All money raised will go to buy uniform for Karis Kids in 

Kampala. Please tell your friends and family.  

 

 



 


